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HIGHWAY 8
INFORMATION & UPDATES
July 2024

CONSTRUCTION STARTING SOON

Design work for the permanent repairs on 
the first section of damaged sites (sites 1 
to 8) is complete. Construction on these 
sites will begin in the summer and is 
expected to be complete by fall 2024. The 
permanent repairs will improve safe access 
for residents and are designed to withstand 
future weather-related events. Be prepared 
for potential traffic delays throughout the 
summer. 

Work on the sites 20 to 22 in the western 
end of the corridor near Spences Bridge will 
start in late 2024.

For general enquiries, call 250-378-1452  
or email highway8.information@gov.bc.ca

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure publishes these newsletters for residents regularly.  
See digital copies and the latest updates at: gov.bc.ca/highway8recovery

Work starting in summer 2024

Visit DriveBC
Check DriveBC before travelling on 
Highway 8 for up-to-date information 
about active works, including traffic 
restrictions and speed zones. 

mailto:highway8.information%40gov.bc.ca?subject=Hwy%208%20Enquiry
http://gov.bc.ca/highway8recovery
https://www.drivebc.ca/


•	 Atmospheric River event washes out more than 25 
sections of Highway 8

November 2021

•	 Emergency work is completed and Highway 8 reopens 
to the public

November 2022

•	 Planning and design work for permanent repairs on 
sites 1 to 8 and sites 20 to 22

Spring 2024

•	 Construction starts on permanent repairs on sites 1 
to 8 

•	 Delivery team selected for design and construction 
work at sites 9 and 10

Summer 2024

•	 Construction is completed on sites 1 to 8

•	 Construction starts on permanent repairs on sites 20 to 22

•	 Planning and design work starts for sites 9 and 10 and all 
remaining sites

Fall 2024

•	 Permanent repairs at remaining sites begin 
•	 To minimize disruptions in the corridor, construction 

at each site will be staggered until all work is 
completed in winter 2027

Spring 2025

Construction is completed

Winter 2027

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure publishes these newsletters for residents regularly.  
See digital copies and the latest updates at: gov.bc.ca/highway8recovery
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PERMANENT ROAD REPAIR TIMELINE For general enquiries, please email 
highway8.information@gov.bc.ca 
or call 250-378-1452. 

We aim to reply within 24 hours. 
Thank you for your patience.

Jennifer Fraser, Executive Director
Highway Reinstatement Program

Shawn Clough, Director
Highway 8 Reinstatement Program 

Lindsey LeBlanc, Project Director
Highway Reinstatement Program

Jonathan Melvin, Project Manager
Highway 8 Reinstatement Program
 
Dawn Drummond, Director
Indigenous Relations
Southern Interior Region 

Brad Bushill, Operations Manager
Thompson Nicola District

The Highway 8 Team

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR WORK ON SITES 9 AND 10

Four teams have been selected to participate in the request for proposals (RFP) stage to design and construct permanent repairs 
at sites 9 and 10. Design work is expected to start in Fall 2024. 

http://gov.bc.ca/highway8recovery
mailto:highway8.information%40gov.bc.ca?subject=Hwy%208%20Enquiry

